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Please remember to  
complete the daily health check  

before sending your child(ren) to school each day. 
 

Important Dates 
Thursday, March 10th  - Hot Lunch 
Wednesday, March 9th  - PAC Meeting – 7:00pm 
March 14th – March 25th   - Spring Break 

 

 
Distribution of Rapid Antigen Tests for Rosemary Heights 
Elementary Students  
 
Dear parents and guardians,  
 
This week, the Ministry of Education began shipping COVID-19 rapid antigen tests to school districts 
across the province for distribution to students. We have now received test kits for our school.  
 
Every student at our school will receive one package that includes 5 test kits for your family’s use. For 
details on when to use this test, please visit the BC Centre for Disease Control’s website.  
 
You can access instructions on how to use these kits  here. Please feel free to print these out or 
bookmark this link. If you have any questions about these test kits, please reach out to public health.  
 
At Rosemary Heights, kits will be distributed directly to parents/guardians from the classroom. Please 
expect any further instructions from your child’s teacher.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
David Dekerf  
Principal 

 

Student Information 
 
In case of an emergency, it is always important that we have the most current contact information for 
your family.  Please inform the school when phone numbers or email addresses change, by emailing the 
office @ rosemaryheights@surreyschools.ca 

http://www.bccdc.ca/health-info/diseases-conditions/covid-19/rapid-antigen-testing/rapid-testing-at-home#Artron
http://www.bccdc.ca/Health-Info-Site/Documents/COVID-19_Tests/POC_screening/RapidTestInstructions_Artron.pdf
mailto:rosemaryheights@surreyschools.ca


 

https://fundraising.purdys.com/join.aspx/1218640-94271 
 
 
 

https://fundraising.purdys.com/join.aspx/1218640-94271


 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Daily Health Check 
The Ministry of Education has released an updated Daily Health Check and What To Do When 
Sick resource.  Please use this updated resource to do your daily health check.  It applies to both 
staff and students. Please use this link to access the new daily health check.  
http://www.bced.gov.bc.ca/bulletin/20220121/daily-health-check---jan-2022.pdf 

 
 
Student Absences 
If your child is going to be away from school or late to school please email 
the office at rosemaryheights@surreyschools.ca and include the following 
information: 
 

• First and Last Name 
• Teacher  
• Division 
• Reason for Absence 

 
If you choose to email your child’s teacher, you will still need to notify the office of your child’s 
absence, or the office will need to call to confirm absence. 

 
 
Rosemary Rockets App 
Keep up to date with our school calendar by downloading our 
Rosemary Rockets app from the app store or google play. 
https://rosemary.appazur.com/#/ 
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